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Coming Up in the Life of the Knights





•	Rosary Procession in Nazareth House 7th October at 7.30pm


Please join us.




















Knights acting as Marshals at the Papal mass in Bellahouston
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On Thursday 16th September the Knights of St Columba coordinated the Marshals for the Papal Mass in Bellahouston


Throughout the day, assisted by volunteers from all over Scotland and the North of England, these Marshals carried out their duties in a happy and diligent manner. 


Perhaps you saw us with our white sashes and collars on the day!


This is another example of the commitment of our great Order to assist the Church in all its works.





In the coming weeks and months we will be out and about throughout the Archdiocese attending Sunday Masses and other events. Why not stop and ask one of us for more information on the Knights of St Columba.


You are most welcome.
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Knights in Action








90 Years of Service Celebrated








Over the weekend of 26th & 27th June Province 1 of the Knights of St Columba celebrated 90 years of service.





On the Saturday evening Brothers and their friends and families from Glasgow and throughout Scotland were joined by our Supreme Knight Brother Jon Jo McDonagh and the Archbishop of Glasgow His Grace Archbishop Conti in a formal Dinner.


The following day in St Mary’s Pro-Cathedral His Grace celebrated a Mass of Thanksgiving for the 90th Anniversary of our Province.


 During a beautiful Mass the National Fraternal Cross of the Order was returned to the Supreme Knight after its pilgrimage through the Archdiocese.


Another landmark in the Knights of St Columba’s history in the City of Glasgow.


Further photographs can be found on our website ; http://kscprovince1.weebly.com
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Mass in St Mary’s Pro-Cathedral celebrated by His Grace Archbishop Conti to celebrate 90 Years of Province 1 Glasgow.





A great Bellahouston Scene to welcome the Holy Father.





Our God Reigns!!!!





Brothers getting ready to travel to the Papal Mass at Bellahouston gathering at Ibrox subway station.


A first I think!!!!!!
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Charity, Unity, Fraternity








Do you want to know more about or join the Knights of St Columba?


Please contact us :





Head Office


0141 883 5700





Province 1


07852 309493





Web Site


� HYPERLINK "http://www.ksg.org.uk" ��www.ksg.org.uk�


http;//kscprovince1.weebly.com





The Order is open to all Catholic Men over the age of 16








The Knights of St Columba


The Catholic Lay Mans Order





The Work Continues








As our Province closes our 90th Anniversary year the work of the Knights in Glasgow goes on.


On Saturday 3rd July Brothers joined parishioners from all over the Archdiocese to welcome three new priests at their Mass of Ordination in St Mary’s Pro-Cathedral.


 On the 15th August we again returned to the Pro-Cathedral to witness the ordination of three new Permanent Deacons.


 All of this bodes well for the Church in this great city but the Second Vatican Council called the laity to play a more active role in the Church and we as an Order commit to this.


A number of initiatives both spiritual and social are being organized at present and we ask that you look out for details in our various publications in the coming weeks.


We continue to Serve God by Serving Others.


Why not join us�
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Street Address











SERVE GOD BY SERVING OTHERS
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